
From: Jynx Houston <jynxcdo@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 10:02 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TREE PRESERVATION COMMENT 
 
I fully support a 2-year (& more) extension to the amendments to title 11 that 
would strengthen stricter regulations re removing trees in Portland. Portland's trees 
are vital to the well-being of all 
Portlanders. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
Jynx Houston 
7605 SE Lincoln St. 
Portland 97215 
 


